
Betreff:  QinE IBD & Nutrition - Early bird registration deadline in 12 days! 

March 31 – April 1, 2017 
Dublin, Ireland 

Early bird registration deadline: Sunday, February 5, 2017 

ESGE Individual Members, ESPEN and ESGENA Members save over 50% when they take 

advantage of the early bird registration fee reduction, compared to the standard registration fee. 

»REGISTER NOW  

 

The ESGE symposium Co-Chair, Professor Mönkemüller, would like to highlight 

that the Quality in Endoscopy events are not just for doctors.  “In the field of 

endoscopy, doctors and nurses work together as part of a very close team. 

Therefore, Quality in Endoscopy symposia content is pertinent to the career 

development of the entire endoscopy team.  I would like to encourage both nursing 

and doctor colleagues to attend the meeting, to learn from our great faculty and to 

have the opportunity to network with associates from Europe and beyond”. 

 

 More information regarding the programme and faculty can be found here, for further details regarding 

ESGE Individual Membership application and benefits, visit www.esge.com. 

We look forward to welcoming you in Dublin! 

 

Prof. Mönkemüller 

http://www.quality-in-endoscopy.org/qine100/registration/)
http://www.quality-in-endoscopy.org/qine100/
http://www.esge.com/index.html?kenn=newsl_201301qie

